
 
 

THIRD GRADE NEWS 
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www.wcpss.net/forestvilleroades 

August 25, 2016 
 

Welcome! 
 

Welcome to Third Grade at Forestville Road 
Elementary! We are excited about the new 
school year, and we have lots of fun, 
educational things planned. If you have 
questions or concerns as we progress through 
the year, please don't hesitate to contact your 
child's teacher by sending a note, calling the 
school, or sending e-mail. 
 

Kelly Hotaling khotaling@wcpss.net 

Brianna Johnson bjohnson3@wcpss.net 

Meghan Joyner mjoyner@wcpss.net 

Rhesia Mitchell rpmitchell@wcpss.net 

Bonnie White bwhite@wcpss.net 

 
Sincerely, 

The Third Grade Teachers 

Let's Go Green! 
 

In an effort to help reduce the amount of 
paper used, the third grade team wish to send 
electronic copies of the newsletter instead of 
printing paper copies.  
 

Mrs. Mitchell will send the newsletter Monday 
afternoon via e-mail as a PDF file. Therefore, 
you don't need a special software program to 
open the newsletter. Since the e-mail will be 
sent as a blind carbon copy (BCC), only Mrs. 
Mitchell will see your e-mail address. 
 

Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter 
and return to your child's teacher by 
Wednesday, August 31st. Thanks. 

~Reminders~ 
 

 9-5-16 Holiday, No School 
 

 9-9-16 Early Release, School  
                    dismisses at 1:15. 

 

 Please join the Parent Teacher 
Association (PTA). Dues are only $5 for 
individuals and $10 for a family! 

 

 You can follow us on Twitter 
(@FresBuses) to know when the buses 
leave school. 

Please detach and return to your child's teacher. 
 
Child _____________________________ 
 

Parent ___________________________ 
 

Teacher __________________________ 
 

o Yes, I am interested in receiving the 
weekly newsletter through e-mail. Here 
is my e-mail address. 

 
 
 
 

o No, I am not interested in receiving an 
electronic copy of the newsletter. 
Please send home a paper copy. 
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